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March 20, 2014 

Ms. Ruthanne Miller, Chairperson 
Alcoholic Beverage Control Board 
2000 14th Street, N.W., S400 
Washington, DC 20009 
abra@dc.gov  

 
 RE: Application for a new Class “DR” license by Campono, 600 New Hampshire Avenue, N.W. 

(ABRA-094362) and application for a stipulated license by the same 
 

Dear Chairperson Miller, 
 

At its regular meeting on March 19, 2014, Advisory Neighborhood Commission 2A (“ANC 2A” or 
“Commission”) considered the above-referenced matter. With five of eight commissioners present, a 
quorum at a duly-noticed public meeting, the Commission took the following actions: 
 

Voted unanimously (5-0) to support the applicant’s request for a new Class “DR” license. 
 

Voted unanimously (5-0) to support the applicant’s request for a stipulated license so that the 
establishment may begin alcoholic beverage sales and service immediately.  

 
Commissioners Patrick Kennedy (Patrick.Kennedy@anc.dc.gov) and Armando Irizarry 
(armandoanc@gmail.com) are the Commission’s representatives in this matter. 

 
ON BEHALF OF THE COMMISSION. 

 
Sincerely, 

 
Patrick Kennedy 
Chairperson 
 
cc: Steve O’Brien, Counsel for the Applicant 
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